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To whom it may concern: | write in vehement opposition to South Dakota Dept. of Health proposing the rule offered today (Dec. 27, 2021) prohibiting the use of certain drugs by state

residents when these same drugs have been recently authorized by the FDA for all US citizen's use without restrictions place by state law- making politicians.
South Dakota conservative politicians make a great deal of noise about our state's residents being allowed by their government to "choose" to wear a mask, take a shot, or engage in risky

behavior during a pandemic where we've lost nearly 3000 state living residents to covid, but here today they seem poised to tell the female residents of the state that the "big hand of

government" knows best when it comes to deciding whether a very safe pregnancy-preventing pill (safer than male use of Viagra) can be used!

Mon 12/2

Jake Kammerer
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